Recruitment Letter
(from the desk of the President via email)



Dear Student:

[bookmark: _GoBack]As you return from spring break and are readying yourselves for finals, I want to take this opportunity to invite and solicit your participation in the first of what will become a semi-annual survey called the Campus Climate Survey of Sexual Violence Prevention.  This data gathering, while anonymous, will attempt to assess the important aspects of the aggregate occurrence of sexual violence on campus, your perception of the university’s response to reports of such violence, your knowledge of the support and resources available to victims of such assaults and the degree to which you are likely to act on a victim’s behalf.

This is not a sampling of students.  We are inviting all of CSUN community to participate in this survey.  While such participation is completely voluntary, anonymous and may be terminated at any point, we encourage you to complete the questionnaire so that your important opinions and experiences may be included in the aggregate findings.  To access the survey, please click on the following link:

	http://www.as;dlfk/ajsd;as;ldkfja/asdlkfa;jdf (actual URL to be inserted)

Thanks in advance for your participation,


Sincerely,

Dianne Harrison
CSUN  President




